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Terrestrial
Animals of
Virginia

Backyard Conservation: Terrestrial Animals of Virginia focuses on why the animals
in our backyard are so important. Students will observe some of the Virginia Living

Museum ambassador animals with staff, discussing how they came to live at the
Virginia Living Museum. They will also discuss their species’ critical role in the

ecosystem and how students can help protect their wild counterparts.
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https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_aCg2fEZjQL2YHL_W6mKS1A

Register for this event at the link below or scan the QR code to register:

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_aCg2fEZjQL2YHL_W6mKS1A
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